

Ian Murphy

Tel: 01273 485300

25th March 2011

Re: Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 Reference: 408 - 10/11

Dear Ian

Thank you for your request for information received on 25th March 2011.

We are processing your request, and will write to you again shortly when we are in a position to respond.

Please note this is an acknowledgement from both NHS Hastings and Rother and NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald.

If we can be of any further assistance to you in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely.

Corporate Support Officer NHS Hastings and Rother / NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald